February, 2015

Dear Parents,

February is the month of friendship and love, red hearts, valentines
and special cards made for special people.

As February got off to a start, the children had fun making some fun
Valentine art projects. Not only have we been learning how to make many
different kinds of animals out of hearts, we have also been talking about the
importance of caring and sharing. During circle time the children were
asked what "Love" meant to them. It was definitely a heart warming week,
as well as,the building up of self-esteem. : :

We continued learning our Alphabet letters as we added the letter "Gg"
to our booklet, and had fun painting gold glitter onto our "G's.” We then
added the letter "Tt" to our Alphabet Books, as the children had fun gluing
turtles onto their page. This week we added the letter "Ss" and had fun
gluing stars onto our "S's." We have also continued learning and reviewing
numbers 0-8.

The following religion lessons have been covered since our previous
newsletter. "I Can Clean," "I Can Share," "I Can Smile," and "I Can
Celebrate."

T hope that all of you have a very Happy Valentine's Day. As always, if
you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.
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